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Reconvened public hearing on the disposition of a leasehold interest in 420 parking spaces and 
approximately 9,000 square feet of ground floor retail in the First Street Garage, located at 55 First 
Street and owned by the City of Cambridge, to the developer Leggat McCall Properties 

1. A communication transmitted from Louis A. DePasquale, City Manager, relative to the proposed disposition 
of a leasehold interest in the First Street Garage. 

2. A communication transmitted from Louis A. DePasquale, City Manager, relative to a recommendation from 
the Planning Board to approve the disposition of a leasehold interest in 420 parking spaces and approximately 
9,000 square feet of ground floor retail in the First Street Garage. 
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